
DECEMBER 2011 – Deputies Steven Upton and Anthony Maldonado

Deputies Upton and Maldonado observed two males removing a car battery from a vehicle.  Upon

detaining the males, they saw that the vehicle had been burglarized and the engine hood had

been pried open.  The suspect vehicle was located and (12) additional car batteries were

recovered.  After interviewing the suspects, they admitted to burglarizing numerous vehicles in the

area and stealing their batteries.  The suspects directed the deputies to the vehicles enabling them

to locate additional victims.  Deputies Maldonado and Upton are to be commended for a job well

done.     

Congratulations to the above deputies.  Their self-initiated activity and outstanding work are

excellent examples of South Los Angeles Stations tradition.
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News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

Classification :  Burglary Incident Date :  12/19/2011
Author/Date/Time :  McDaniel Incident Time :  303 am

Victims : unk Suspects : Andy Lopez, Hishim Wright

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email


